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Montgomery Place Storm Water Management 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the Administration proceed with Option 2 to coordinate Montgomery Place 
drainage improvements with other planned construction, and implement the proposed 
cost sharing program for property owners with non-compliant driveways to install 
culverts and restore driveways across right-of-way to existing conditions. 

 
History 
At the June 1, 2020 Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities & Corporate 
Services meeting, a report from the, General Manager, Utilities & Environment dated 
June 1, 2020 was considered. 
 
Your Committee received a letter from Barb Biddle, President, Montgomery Place 
Community Association, dated May 31, 2020 in support of the report. 
 
Attachment 
June 1, 2020 report of the General Manager, Utilities & Environment. 
Letter – Barb Biddle, President, Montgomery Place Community Association, dated 
May 31, 2020. 


